
Don Johnson, in favor of HB 2307 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like my donations to North Lyon County Veterans Memorial Project and all other war 

memorials in Kansas to be tax exempt. 

I don’t want my cash donations to be used for paying taxes. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Don and Debbie Johnson 

 

 


